
Rotary Core Meeting Oct 2024 

Minutes of Meeting of Workshop #2 Global Grant :

Attendees

Patrick Fassnacht - RC Ferney Voltaire (Chairman), Jean-Marc Bourachot - RC Lyon Part 
Dieu, Giovanni Arioli - RC Varese Ceresio, Massimo Solbian - RC Malpensa, Carlo 
Fraquelli – RC Seregno-Desio-Carate Brianza, Klaus Brudbeck - RC Ortenan Liberty, 
Bruno Troiano - RC Sesto Clanede Angera Loga Maggiore, Guiseppe La Rooca - RC 
Marchi Alpo Milanese, Walter Czech - RC Ravensburg, Peter Mast - RC Ravensburg, 
Giorgio Rancilio - RC Parchi Alto Milanese, Peter Fedon - RC Pforzheim, Paolo Rota, RC 
Sarnico e Valle Cavallina.

The following projects could apply for a Global Grant

1) Trinational School (presented by Palo Rota)
2) Rotary European Starts (Presented by Jean-Marc Bourachot
3) Students exchange between RC Ravensburg and RC Montélimar (presented by Walter Czech)
4) Children of the Forest (presented by Peter Fedon) Note this project is not totally compliant with 

CORE objectives.

Many people expressed that the process of applying for a Global Grant is complex. The process is 
described on the website My Rotary.org

The group suggested that the CORE should apply for a Global Grant that would cover the different 
projects. The CORE committee would then split the money between those projects. It would be 
simpler, and it would give the CORE a larger visibility.

Note: after the workshop, during the Sunday morning restitution, the CORE committee expressed 
some doubt about the foundation's willingness to grant such an overall Global Grant. It has been 
decided to pursue this idea which appears long term but also that the Trinational Scholl and the RES
will ask for Global Grants for the short term.

We expressed the need to increase communication about CORE. Towards the current District 
Governors, the Elected District Governors and the Names District Governors so that we guarantee 
the continuity of the projects which are long term.

We decided to describe on the CORE website (ry-core.eu) the Current Global Grants and the 
Coming Global Grants.

We will ask Rotaractors to communicate about the CORE through social media that they master 
(Instagram, Tik-Tok, …)


